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IMPORTANT DATES 

Friday 7th July 2017 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their hard work 
and effort in class.  

Rec—Suriya, Y1—Nathan, Yr2—Maliha, Y3—Josie, 
Y4—Amaya, Y5—Evan, Y6—Lara 

Message from the head 
I have enjoyed reading the children’s end of year reports and seeing the 
wonderful things teachers had to say about the them—I think they cap-
ture their characters well. I hope you will find them useful. Next Tuesday 
is Sports Day. We will be doing things slightly differently to previous years 
and I hope that you enjoy the changes we make—children will have more 
activities and should be spending less time sitting down. I am very disap-
pointed that I will not be able to attend (I have an appointment that I 
have been unable to change). Anyone who takes some good photos 
please send them to Lisa in the Office and we will try to include them in 
the newsletter so any parents, who like me, can’t be there, will be able to 
see what happens. Next Saturday, the 15th July, is our Summer Fair. I 
hope you will be able to come along. Thanks to everyone who has been 
helping to organize it. I hope you all have a lovely weekend and the sun 
keeps shining. I will see you all back on Monday. 

Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

Attendance Award 
The award for this week goes to Year 6 Class with 98%. 
Well done to them—fabulous!  

Sports Day: Tues 11th Jul 
Nur Class Tea: Thurs 13th July 
Music Assembly: Fri 14th July 
@2pm 
Summer Fair: Sat 15th Jul 
Y6 Leavers Assembly (2pm): 

19th July 
Y6 Leavers BBQ (6pm): 
19 July 
Last day of term (2pm finish): 
Fri 21st July 

Please Help Us! 
Miranda steps down at the end of term 
as Chair of the Parents Association. We 
need someone (or a team of people who 
could share the role) to step forward and 
take on the role. They will be ably      
supported by Ben and Sarah who are 
Secretary and Treasurer. The Parents 
Association is a vital part of the school 
and help support the whole Fleet      
community in many ways. If you, or you 
and some friends, would be willing to 
take it on please let us know.  

Community Cycle Sessions 
 Tuesdays at 4pm - 5.45pm outside Edith Neville School, 174 Ossulston 

St Somers Town.   

 Weds 4pm - 5.45pm on Clarence Way Estate, meeting between       
Clarence way and Farrier St NW1 8PJ 

 Thursdays 4.30pm - 6.30pm Richard Cobden School, 29 Camden St, 
Camden Town, NW1 0LL 

 Fridays 4pm - 5.45pm Cumberland Market NW1. 
Bikes are provided for toddlers, children and adults - but please bring your 
own bike if you have one. Parents need to attend and sign a consent form 
for each child. 

Summer Holiday Cycle Sessions 
On Thursday 17th and Friday 18th August, Camden are offering two-day 
cycle training courses to school age children: 
•   10.00-10.45am:  starting, stopping and balancing 
•   11.15am-12.00noon:  starting, stopping and balancing 
•   1.00pm-2.30pm:  control skills, for children who can cycle without help  
Places are limited and early registration is recommended.  The same 
courses are also held on 31st July and 1st August, but are now fully 
booked.  Your child may join the waiting list in case we receive any cancel-
lations.  All training takes place at Haverstock School, just around the 
corner from Chalk Farm underground. Children should bring a well-fitting 
bike and helmet.  For further information, including training offers for 
adults and families, visit www.camden.gov.uk/cycletraining, or send an 
email to cycleTraining@camden.gov.uk, or call 020 7974 1451.   

Snap Map/Snap Chat Warning 
We know a number of children may be using Snap 
Chat and wanted to draw your attention to a new 
feature of this social media app called Snap Maps. 
This new feature allows users to see exact locations 
of people and has been highlighted recently in the 
press and by the police who are rightly concerned about the dan-
gers this could cause to young people’s safety if they do not have 
the correct security settings. If you or your child uses Snap Chat 
please look at this article from the Telegraph which details some 
of the concerns from the police.  
http://www.telegraph.co.uk/technology/2017/06/23/police-
issue-child-safety-warning-snapchat-maps-update-reveals/ 

Parent-Teacher 
Meetings 
If your child is in Yr1-6, you 
will have received their end 
of year report today. Please 
read through them. Their 
teachers will be available 
from 2.30pm-5.30pm on 
Tuesday to meet with you 
should you wish to discuss 
anything contained in the 
reports. Please sign up on 
the lists on the class door if 
you want to see them for a 
discussion.  

Please Sponsor Us! 
On Monday night the School’s Rights Re-
specting Ambassadors will be doing their 
final project this year. They have decided to 
raise money for C4WS, a charity in Camden 
that helps people who are homeless. The ambassadors are look-
ing for people to sponsor them to spend a night sleeping out-
doors. We will be camping in the school playground overnight. If 
you would like to help us support the charity and the good work 
they do please sign up on the sponsorship forms the ambassa-
dors have or with Lisa in the Office. The Ambassadors have done 
a great job this year raising awareness of poverty and hunger, 
lack of clean water and now homelessness. We hope you will 
support them again. Thank you.  

http://www.camden.gov.uk/cycletraining
mailto:cycleTraining@camden.gov.uk
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On Thursday night 
5 of our Year 5 
children took part 
in a concert at 
Haverstock School. 
They have been 
practicing for the 
last 10 weeks along 
with musicians 

from other local schools and having the opportunity to play with professional musicians. The concert was phenomenal. Each of those children: 
Jayna, Grace, Ambre, Kamalesh and Jack should be very proud of themselves. Well done! 

 

This week some of the children in Year 4 and year 
5 had the opportunity to take part in lessons at 
UCS Senior School. Getting to use the secondary 
school science lab and their sports facilities was 
especially popular! Thanks to UCS for inviting us.  

Year 3 had a very interesting trip to the Camden Archives. They even managed to find a 
picture of Fleet Primary School being built! 

This week Pitch  
Perfect performed a 
fabulous concert at 
the Tower of       
London. They, and 
the other schools 
there, sounded 
amazing. Thank you 
to all the parents 
who helped out and 
came along—it was 
definitely worth the 
journey! 

Last week Year 4 visited the secret garden on Hampstead Heath. Thanks to Kate Cohen for 
the photos! 

This week a number of Fleet families showed their 
support for the ‘Fair Funding for Schools’ campaign  
by going along to the NUT’s Big Assembly in 
Talacre Gardens. It was great to see so many peo-
ple exercising their democratic right to protest and 
raise awareness of something they believe strongly 
in. On behalf of schools everywhere—thank you. 

We continue to 
reap the rewards 
of our vegetable 
beds. This week 
Lisa B was turning 
our brilliant beet-
roots in beetroot 
brownies! They 
were delicious. 
Thanks again to 
the parents who 
helped us build 
the beds back in 
Spring—the hard 
work was defi-
nitely worth it! 

 SPORTS DAY on Tuesday at the Heath 
(behind the Lido) - approximately 
10am Start. You may take your chil-
dren home afterwards if you want to.  


